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Jackson Hsu <jhsu.corp@gmail.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 11 : 11 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex 3038-AC61

Dear David Stawick,

It would be a great pleasure if you could kindly please retain the 100-1 in trading the forex market,
instead of proposing to change it to 1 O-1. Thank you for you kind cooperation.

Cheer’s
Jack


